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Dear Friends at First Baptist,

This has been a summer of change! Here are just a few of them:
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We moved! That's a big CHANGE. We moved to a new house in
Middletown, about 14 minutes from where we lived in Harrisburg for
the last 10 years. It's been great fo-' Justice (his two best friends live in
the neighborhood, and he can ride his bike around safely) and for
Bonnie (she is our church’s secretary, and we’re now just around the
corner from church) and we love our new home

Another part of our move was the CHANGE of fixing up our oid
house to sell it. It was a lot more work than we expected, but we
were blessed by several friends with their effort and expertise!

A year of school CHANGE. Bella graduated at the beginning of the
summer and is now attending the Word of Life Bible Institute in New
York. Justice finished elementary school and is now a middle school
student at Mount Calvary Christian School.

Right before leaving to spend a week teaching campers at Word of Life
Florida, | was asked to fill in teaching at Word of Life Ranch in New
York. It wasn't in our plans, but we were able to make that
CHANGE and fill in the gap. It was a great privilege to speak at both
camps!

We have also seen a CHANGE to our support team. We have added
several new supporters and should soon hit 100% of our funding! We
have never reached 100% and it wouldn’t be possible without you, cur

faithful supporter! THANK YOU!

As we enter the fall season, and get back to the “normal” part of our
ministry schedule, we would appreciate your prayers for several things:
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Pray for our REVERB evangelistic event on 11/7. We are expecting a
huge crowd, and we have a lot of details to work out beforehand.
Please pray for many students to attend who need to hear the Gospel.
Please pray for several upcoming opportunities. We are starting
another year of hosting a small group in our home and Bonnie will
soon be leading a Bible Study for fellow Word of Life missionary wives.

Your teammates in ministry,




